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9th January 2022 – The Baptism of the Lord (C) 
  

Please click on our links for Facebook and YouTube from the website http://www.ourladyandstcuthbertscrook.org.uk/ to 

view Mass streamed from Crook Church. It is important to sanitise your hands as you enter church, wear a face 

covering and keep a distance of at least one metre from others.  

 

Saturday    8  5.30pm Mass in Wolsingham Church Private intentions (AB) 

Sunday     9    9.00am  Mass in Tow Law Church  Priest’s intentions 

Sunday     9 10.30am  Mass in Crook Church  Elsie Laws 

Monday   10      NO SERVICE   

Tuesday   11    NO SERVICE  

Wednesday   12     NO SERVICE  

Thursday  13  NO SERVICE  

Friday   14   NO SERVICE  

Saturday   15   5.30pm  Mass in Wolsingham Church Fr Peter Smith 

Sunday  16   9.00am Mass in Tow Law Church Mark McDaid 

Sunday  16 10.30am Mass in Crook Church World Peace 

 

 We welcome Fr Mark Carroll, who will be saying Mass in our churches this weekend.  

 

http://www.ourladyandstcuthbertscrook.org.uk/
http://www.ourladyandstcuthbertscrook.org.uk/


SICK Shaun Aspinall, Hilda Bills, Grace Dewell, Marjorie Martin, John McConville, Eileen Mooney, Margaret Peacock, 

Bridget Burke, Peter Crawford, Nancy Hayton, Jean Taylor, Alberto delle Fratte, Tony Callan, Kevin Bell, Edmund 

Young and Christine Forster. 
  

ANNIVERSARIES:  Kathleen Ann Cuttell, Walter Thomas Boon, Veronica Down, Claire Welsh, Isabella Johnson, 

Edward Chesters 

 

SAINTS FEAST DAYS: Wed 12th    St Benet Biscop 

 

RESPONSE TO THE PSALM 

Bless the Lord, my soul! Lord God, how great you are. 
 

CROOK PARISH MINISTRIES   

  

Ministries for Sunday 16th January (2nd Sunday of the Year)  

  

Reader  Bidding 

prayers  
Bulletin  Refreshments  Fatima 

statue  
Welcomers  

 D Reed Patrick and 

Anne 

Timothy 

Julie 
bulletinstcuthbert@ 

gmail.com  

Not available 

at the moment  
  

Mr and Mrs 
Elliott 
20/1/22 

Sr Paschaline 
Judith Reed 
  

   

Tuesday 18th January Reader A Smith 

 

 

REFRESHMENTS:  There will be no refreshments offered in St Cuthbert’s Centre after Sunday Mass until further 

notice. 

 

SPECIAL COLLECTION RE THE DIOCESAN LEVY THIS WEEKEND: the levy collected from all Parishes for 

2020/21 was as follows:  Crook paid £3,874, Wolsingham paid £1,737 and Tow law paid £1,693. The levy charged is 

calculated on a percentage of offertory income received by each parish.  We will be paying this for 2021/22 shortly.  So 

please give this collection your support.  Thank you 

 

SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY: To make an online donation to the work of our SVP please pay it direct to 

our Bank Account: Sort Code 60 60 04, Account number 460863323, Account name SVP C210403Our Lady & St 

Cuthbert’s Crook. Thank you for you continuing generosity. 

 

SISTER MICHAEL – WALKING THE SYNOD: Unfortunately, Sister Michael’s talk on Saturday 15th January has 

had to be cancelled. It is hoped that a future date can be arranged. 

 

SYNOD ‘21-’23 Communion-Participation-Mission The word “Synod” is about journeying together. How are we 

journeying together as Church in the North East of England? What steps does the Holy Spirit invite us to take in order to 

grow in our journeying together? 

As a parish we will attempt to discuss some of the questions being asked of us as we take our part in the synod. For brief 

information look at https://diocesehn.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/10/Synod-Letter-October-2021-website-Final.pdf 

Hear Bishop Robert https://youtu.be/SHR5nYJjH2g or see the diocesan website for a full insight 

https://diocesehn.org.uk/living-the-faith/synod-2021-2023/. For various links see the e-bulletin editorial 

 

WELCOMERS are needed for the rota at Our Lady Immaculate & St Cuthbert’s to welcome on a Sunday in Crook.  If 

you can help, please contact Ann Callan 07983142157 or email ann70.callan@gmail.com and let her know of any dates 

you would not be available.  Thank you to those who are already on the rota.  
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